
 

 

To:           IEHP Medi-Cal Urgent Care Providers 

From:     IEHP - Quality Programs   

Date:            March 28, 2024 

Subject: 2024 Urgent Care + Wellness Quality Incentive Program Guide – Update! 

 

Please note the following update to the 2024 Urgent Care + Wellness Quality Incentive Program Guide:  

 

Services Impact on Services 

Adolescent Immunizations  

Updated billing requirement with the following 

language: 

 

“Billing must include the PCP NPI in the rendering 

provider field on the claim submission, in addition to the 

CPT and modifier 25.” 

 

Child and Adolescent Well-Care Visits 

Fluoride Varnish 

Lead Screening 

 

IMPORTANT:  This is an update to the original billing requirements in the 2024 Urgent Care + 

Wellness Quality Incentive Program.  The above is effective immediately and will be a requirement to 

ensure accurate reporting and payment of the Urgent Care + Wellness quality incentive payments. 

 

Please leverage the 2024 Urgent Care + Wellness Quality Incentive Program Guide for additional program 

details and to maximize your efforts in this program.   

The program guide can be found at: www.providerservices.iehp.org > Provider Central > Provider Incentive 

Programs > Pay for Performance Program or click here. 

For questions related to this program connect with IEHP’s Provider Call Center at 909-890-2054,              

(866) 223-4347, email ProviderServices@iehp.org or with IEHP’s Quality Department at 

QualityPrograms@iehp.org. 

As a reminder, all IEHP communications can be found at: www.providerservices.iehp.org > Provider 

Central > News and Updates > Notices 

http://www.providerservices.iehp.org/
https://www.providerservices.iehp.org/en/provider-central/provider-incentive-programs/pay-for-performance-program#urgent-care-plus-wellness
mailto:ProviderServices@iehp.org
mailto:QualityPrograms@iehp.org
http://www.providerservices.iehp.org/

